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Upgrade Pump Controls at Evergreen Lif t  Stat ion 
 
We are experiencing issues w ith the pump controls at the Evergreen Lif t  Stat ion 
and are presented w ith some ongoing maintenance issues.  The WWTP operators 
have recommended that w e upgrade the control units to solve the issue after 
having the pumps checked.  The current units have been modif ied but  are the 
originals and have served their useful life.  Funds for the replacement come from 
the depreciat ion account for WWTP operations.     
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